

OUR READING PLEDGE

As a school, we will ensure that we read to the children daily for 10 minutes and would ask you to match this by reading for 10 minutes at home. Your child should be reading a variety of genres as regular reading is crucial to help children become fluent readers.

This can be your child reading to you or, occasionally, an adult reading to a child. The impact on reading for just 20 minutes can have a huge impact on a child's vocabulary and understanding of the world. We are excited to be sharing quality texts with your children, as well as sharing our love of books and stories!

Your child's class teacher has signed below to show their commitment to the pledge, We are now asking you to do the same and pledge to read at home with your child for at least 10 minutes everyday.

Class Teacher Parent